
 

Vinal Technical High School 

Open House 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 2018 
5:00 PM TO 7:00 PM 

60 DANIELS STREET  
MIDDLETOWN, CT 06457 

We would like to invite all students who will be entering 9th grade for the 
2019-2020 school year to attend with their families. 

 

This is a great opportunity for those interested in attending Vinal Technical 
High School to see everything the school has to offer. All of our 

technologies will be open with demonstrations and hands on activities. 
Stop by to visit the mighty Vinal Hawk for your chance to win some cool 

prizes! 
 

If you have any questions, please call 860-344-7100 ext. 316 or visit us at 
www.vinal.cttech.org. 

 

We hope to see you then! 

 

http://www.vinal.cttech.org/

